From: Brock General

To: Clerks

Subject: FW: Beaverton Battery Energy Storage System
Date: November 20, 2023 11:10:08 AM
-----Original Message-----

From: noreply@townshipofbrock.ca <noreply@townshipofbrock.ca> On Behalf Of Robert Anstie
Sent: Monday, November 20, 2023 10:50 AM

To: Brock General <brock@brock.ca>

Subject: Beaverton Battery Energy Storage System

Who is going to pay for this? Is this a subsidy for wind and solar generators at taxpayer's expense? What is the
benefit to electrical consumers? How will it lower electrical rates? Who owns the land it is built on? Who will be
responsible for the hazardous waste it generates? Will the batteries generate a positive scrap revenue when
disposed?

Origin: https://www.townshipofbrock.ca/en/news/proposed-battery-energy-storage-systems.aspx

This email was sent to you by Robert Ansti_ through https://www.townshipofbrock.ca.






